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JOHN CALVIN PRESBYTERY 
Mission and Nurture Committee Report


FOR INFORMATION: 
1. We are looking into hosting a Presbyterian Peacemaker to coincide the Presbyterian 

Women Fall Gathering on Saturday, September 21.


2. The Rev. John Anderson plans to take youths from his church and other churches in 
our Presbytery to the Synod Youth Workshop on July 8–13. 


3. The record rainfall resulted in cancelation of the first attempt of the JCP Calvin 
Classic Golf Tournament. The good news is that you have additional time to get 
teams together for a rescheduled event on September 7. Contact Sarah Muegge 
and Mike Simpson for more information.


4. Conversations on “Doing Church Differently” continue to inspire us.


5. We are exploring the possibility of filling buckets for the Presbyterian Disaster 
Assistance again during our November in-person Presbytery meeting. This effort is 
led by Toni and Grant Spieth and Craig Campbell.


6. The Committee will hold a day-long retreat in June.


Prepared by the Rev. Dr. Daniel Lee, moderator (rev.dslee@gmail.com) 


